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For the attention of the Planning Department:

currently has a planning application with Camden Council - reference 2020/1251/P. As Egbert Street,
Fitzroy Road and Gloucester Avenue surround Utopia Village on all sides why have Camden Council not
put up signs in all three streets outlining the planned works for which approval is being requested?

On reviewing the application online I'm concerned about Elevations Ref: 8 and 10. They have requested
improved access to the flat roof and I worry that they plan on using the flat roof for social gatherings. As
residential homes are in such close proximity this would be a problem. I trust you will look into this.




